
 

 

 

 

Hello Ladies, 

Can you believe another month has come and gone?  It feels 

like the days are flying past.  The leaves are starting to charge 

in the mountains.  There is a cool crisp feel in the air at night 

(NOT during the day ha-ha).   Can you believe school has 

started back?  My kids were excited to go back and see their 

friends.  We will see if they are still excited when the 

homework starts to come in.   

It was so good to see many of you last month at Barb 

Murdock’s house.  It was nice to get to meet together and see 

all the amazing work you have been doing during this 

quarantine time.   

Barb has graciously offered to let us use her house again for the September meeting.  Her address is 457 East 

600 South.  I hope many can come again. 

Thursday, September 3rd @ 6 pm 

We get to have a guest speaker at our meeting. Celebrate!!  Megan Legas from the Utah Valley Quilt guild will 

be coming and teaching us how to restore old quilts.  She has asked us to bring any old quilts that you may 

have and ever wondered about how you could restore it.  She is willing to give us advice and help us know 

what to do with those quilts. 

Remember to be working on those design challenges.  They will be due at the 

October meeting.  I can’t wait to see all you’re your great designs and ideas. 

Bring your UFO number 3 projects to show and share with us. The new UFO number 

is #5.  It will be due at the November meeting.  If you have not told me about any 

UFO’s that you have finished then please let me know soon.  All the left-over money 

will be put in the drawing in December. You get an entry for the drawing for each project you have finished.    

Thank you to everyone that made items for our charity projects.  I had bags to give to Robin.  You are all 

amazing.   

I can’t wait to see to see you all in a few weeks. 

Happy quilting, 

   Tamara 



Also, the Silver Thimble award will be announced on Saturday, September 12.  We have a great 

recipient receiving the award this year. 

The Thanksgiving Point quilt show will be held September 18 and 19.  No classes, but there will be quilts to see 
in the gardens and vendors to shop at.  Check out their website. 
 
Jill Finley is having an open house on September 11-12 at her new home in Alpine.  Check out her website if 
you are interested in going to it. 
 
There are a few retreats being held this fall, so it is good to know that people are getting out and being with 
their quilting friends. 
 
If anyone needs more details, please contact me. 
 
Barb Murdock 
heberbarb@gmail.com 
 

Friendship Blocks 

If you have finished blocks, please bring them to the meeting.  If you have your own 

block ready to hand out, we’ll hand those out.  Please remember to take home the 

blocks you need to make.       Kim Plavan 
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